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Changes to Seasonal Opening Hours at
Water Amusement Parks

0OC "Ventspils"

Starting Monday, August 25, the Ventspils Beach Aquapark will close its summer season due to changing weather conditions.

Despite the variable weather, the Water Adventure Park’s attractions and SPA area were very popular during the summer season. After the busy season, planned annual maintenance and
technical servicing of the Water Adventure Park’s attractions and SPA area will take place from September 1 to 16. During this time, the attractions and SPA area will not be accessible to
visitors. Maintenance is scheduled in September, when visitor flow is at its lowest for the year.

Starting September 1, the large and small swimming pools of the Water Adventure Park will fully reopen. The small pool will only be available for organised group lessons, while the large pool
will, as usual, be open for individual use. The large swimming pool will be open on weekdays from 8:00 to 14:00 and 18:00 to 21:00, and on weekends from 9:00 to 21:00.

Starting September 1, the Water Adventure Park’s fitness hall will switch to autumn season hours: on weekdays it will be open from 8:00 to 21:00, and on weekends from 9:00 to 21:00.

Information about service prices is available on the website: www.udensparks.lv


http://www.udensparks.lv

